
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

May 4, 2022 

The Redbook Committee will conduct a second reading and hold a vote on the revised unit 

documents for the Kent School and the School of Medicine at the Faculty Senate meeting in 

May. 

The committee has also been asked by the Executive Committee to explore a potential change 

to the Faculty Senate Bylaws that would address temporary vacancies/leaves among officers. 

We have had some initial discussion online, including obtaining feedback from the Chair of the 

Committee on Committees and Credentials. The Redbook Committee will meet this month to 

determine next steps. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair 

 


